From:

City Council

Sent:

Thursday, October 04, 2018 4:53 PM

То:

City Council

Subject:

Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Thursday, October 4, 2018 - 16:53 Submitted by anonymous user: 142.165.166.218 Submitted values are:

Date: Thursday, October 04, 2018

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Nolan Last Name: Courteau

Email

Address Tobin Terrace

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code: s7k

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Residential Speed Limits

Meeting (if known):

Comments:

I support the movement towards reducing residential speed limits.

As a specific example, Redberry Road, in the Lawson Heights neighbourhood currently has a 50km/h speed limit. Given the presence of 2 elementary schools on this road and associated pedestrian traffic to and from the schools, the 50km/h limit is too high for this area. A 40km/h would be more appropriate for this residential area, for example, but a 30km/h hour limit would also be appropriate.

This is of course one example, and there are many more. A movement toward a lower and calmer traffic conditions in residential neighborhoods is a welcome addition to our city. It is also fully supported by new evidence contained in expert reports, as the committee rightly points out.

## Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/260560



CITY CLERK'S OFFICE SASKATOON